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October 23, 2012
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE— 
Last night the Panhellenic Council voted that the Circle of Sisterhood would be it’s official philanthropic focus. 

The Circle of Sisterhood Foundation was founded by sorority woman Ginny Carrol in 2009 Their misson is as follows: “The Circle of Sisterhood Foundation will leverage the collective wisdom and influence of sorority women to support entities around the world that remove educational barriers for girls and women, uplifting them from poverty and oppression.” Following their motto, “One World. One Sisterhood.” the foundation strives to take action by raising funds and raising awareness for women that do not have open opportunities to education.
We are excited for our new connection to this wonderful organization and we look forward to working with them in the fututre!

Please see www.circleofsisterhood.org for more information. 
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